From: Donald Maglienti <don@acswmd.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:30 AM

To: Knaebel, Karen

Cc: Teri Kuczynski

Subject: Sale of Mercury-Containing Lamps - DRAFT Determination Notice- Public Comment

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.
Hi Karen,

In the ANR Decision Document, within the price data chart non-Hg alternative column, there's an apparent typo where Hg pin-
based LEDs are listed as a non-mercury alternative.

Thanks,
Don



